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Important Notice - Masa’s 
Grill 

 
Dear Harvest Golf Club Members, 

 
  

We would like to notify you of an important change regarding Masa’s 
Grill breakfast service.   

 
We regret to inform you that effective Monday, June 26th, Masa’s Grill 

will temporarily be unable to offer full breakfast service Monday 
through Friday. However, Masa’s Grill will open at 11:00 a.m. and 

continue to provide full lunch and dinner service.   
 

We will still offer our regular a la carte breakfast on Saturdays and 
Sundays with regular business hours. 

 
During the weekdays, the clubhouse building will still remain open for 
your comfort, and we will continue to provide some limited offerings 

such as coffee, tea, juices, and a selection of continental type breakfast 
items such as muffins, pastries and parfaits. 

 



This difficult decision has been made due to the ongoing labour shortage 
that the food and beverage industry as a whole has been facing, which 

has now unfortunately also affected the Harvest Golf Club.   With 
breakfast being the least busy time for our restaurant, we feel that by 
making this adjustment, it will allow us to reallocate our kitchen team 
and resources and allow us to continue to deliver a complete premier 

dining experience during lunch and dinner hours.   
 

We will continue to try to fill the necessary vacancies as soon as we can 
with the goal of being able to resume full services at first opportunity. 

 
We would like to sincerely thank you in advance for your patience and 
understanding during these challengingt imes.  The Harvest Golf Club 

and Masa’s Grill remain fully committed to providing the highest quality 
culinary experience that has made the Harvest Golf Club over the years a 

very popular eatery.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our food and 
beverage team. 

 
The Harvest Golf Club values and appreciates its membership and your 

ongoing support.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Wishing you a pleasant summer season. 
 
  

Sincerely,  
 

Gilles Dufort 
 

General Manager/Executive Professional 
         

 


